## **Chris King**

From: DAVID ZAOUI <davidzaoui@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, 21 December 2017 8:03 AM

**To:** Chris King

**Subject:** Restrict Height of buildings for Cockle Bay Wharf DA Submission



Dear Chris,

The high rise tower proposed for development at Cockle Bay is inappropriate, excessively high and way too close to the water. Height restrictions must be maintained for the Darling Harbour precinct in the best interests of the broader Sydney community. I recommend rejecting this high rise proposal unanimously.

With regards,

## **David Zaoui**

Suite 1.13, 55 Miller Street Pyrmont NSW 2009 Australia

Mobile: 0425 224 459 | Telephone: 02 9552 6699 | Fax: 02 9660 8858

Email: dzaoui@illuminaconsulting.com.au Website: www.illuminaconsulting.com.au